January 18, 2019
RE:  Petitions for Candidate for Library Trustee

The Petition for Candidate for Library Trustee must be signed by a minimum of 25 citizens who are residents of the Warwick Valley Central School District.

Please ask signer to include his place of residence, not a mailing address.  A post office box number is not acceptable and if used the signer will be disqualified.

Petitions must be received by the Clerk of the Election at the Albert Wisner Public Library,
1 McFarland Drive, Warwick, New York no later than 5:00 PM on Friday, March 1, 2019.
